PLEASE pass this bill!
It is HUMANE and there should be no question as to what is the right thing to do!

How can these barbaric acts be allowed to continue in this day and age? Unfortunately we need bills to
prevent this atrocious behavior!

Please do the right thing!
Sincerely,

Candace Kerber
Bend, OR



